
                                    

 

Nothing Stops The  

JCCP/CBT SISTERHOOD! 
Our Big Plans for 2020-2021 

 

No, we can’t be together in person, but that doesn’t mean we  

can’t be together virtually. We are pleased to announce  

Sisterhood’s plans for a very busy year . . . 

 

September 13, 2020 at 10:30 AM – Our virtual zoom holiday get 

together, bring a favorite recipe or send it to Ruth Smith at 

ruthasmith1@gmail.com by September 1.  Maybe we’ll even 

“serve” one or two. 

October 18, 2020 at 10:00 AM  – We celebrate The First Ladies 

with a multimedia presentation – from Martha to Melania.  

December 6 , 2020 at 11:00 AM  – We will make beautiful candles, 

just in time for Chanukah. 

January 17, 2021 - What’s better to do on a cold January afternoon 

than watch a documentary film, a special one. 

February 21, 2021 - We’ll break up the monotony by baking and 

breaking challah together. 

 

Details and information about all of these upcoming events and 

more will follow. Whenever life gets back to normal – we will of 

course have quite a celebration!! 
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